KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

411 N. Ruby St.. Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(‘DS@CO.KITT]']‘AS.WA.US
Office (509) 962-7506

“Building Partnerships — Building Communities™ Fax (509) 962-7682

April 5,2013

Darrell Pock

Grant PUD

PO Box 878
Ephrata, WA 98823

Dear Mr. Pock:

Kittitas County Community Development Services and Public Works have reviewed the JARPA
submitted for the Rocky Coulee project. We have determined that this project is not exempt and that a
Substantial Shoreline Development Permit (SSDP) will be required. A project can only be considered
exempt if it meets the precise terms of the exemptions listed in WAC 173-27-040. The proposed project,
which includes activities associated with the construction of a campground, hand launch and picnic area,
does not meet any of the exemptions allowed by the state’s Shoreline Management Act.

Please submit the required fee for the SSDP at your convenience. Because SEPA has already been
completed, the fee will be $1,560. Once the fee has been received we will begin processing the permit.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Doc Hansen

Planning Official
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